

November 17, 2021

Dear Niagara Regional Council:

The proposed consolidated transit model will contribute to improved access to mental health services for families challenged with mental health issues. The proposed model will create a unified transit system that will build in flexibility and opportunity for our community to access services. We have established access points of treatment in many cities and towns in the Niagara Region. The improved connectedness between towns and cities, seamless transfers, and with residents only paying for the service they receive will allow for our vulnerable sector to access our services.

We are very much in favor and support of the proposed consolidated transit model.

Respectfully yours,

Shaun Baylis CEO

Pathstone Mental Health